
Fulton Safety Committee report:  July 10, 2019 
(Submitted by Dave Delvoye.) 

 

Crime reports 

 

Note:  These are the reports from May 21 to June 16. 

 

May 21  Between 8:30 and 10:30 p.m., an unknown suspect smashed the passenger side rear window of a 

vehicle which was parked in a lot at the corner of 50
th
 & Penn.  Nothing was taken from the vehicle.  

Officers noted that there were surveillance cameras in the lot. 

May 23  At about 3:10 p.m., officers responded regarding a theft at the Verizon Store, 3724 West 50
th
 St.  

There is surveillance video of the suspects. 

June 4  Between 7 p.m. June 4 and 7 p.m. June 6, an unknown suspect forced open the service door of a 

garage on the 4900 block of Zenith.  No loss was reported. 

June 4  Between 8 p.m. and 7:30 a.m., unknown suspect(s) broke into a garage on the 4800 block of Zenith. 

June 4  Between 8 p.m. and 8 a.m., unknown suspect(s) broke the service door of a garage on the 5000 block 

of Xerxes while trying to break in. 

June 4  Between 9:30 p.m. and 7:30 a.m., an unknown suspect entered a garage on the 5200 block of Xerxes 

and stole a bike and sunglasses.  There was no sign of forced entry. 

June 4  Between 10 p.m. and 6 a.m., an unknown suspect kicked in the service door of a garage on the 4800 

block of Vincent and took an unlisted item. 

June 4  Between 10 p.m. and 7 a.m., an unknown suspect kicked in the service door of a garage on the 4900 

block of Xerxes and took a tool bag, which was later recovered by the owner. 

June 4  Between 10 p.m. and 9:20 a.m., an incident of damage to property occurred at an address on the 

5000 block of Xerxes. 

June 4  Between 10 p.m. and 9:30 a.m., an unknown suspect broke into a garage on the 5000 block of 

Xerxes. 

June 4  Between 10 p.m. and 9:30 a.m., unknown suspect(s) damaged the service door of a garage on the 

5000 block of Xerxes while trying to break in. 

June 4  Overnight, an unknown suspect entered a garage on the 5000 block of Washburn and took unlisted 

item(s). 

June 5  At about 5 a.m., a burglary of dwelling was reported at an address on the 5000 block of York. 

June 5  At about 3:10 p.m., two suspects assaulted a person at Pershing Park, 3523 West 48
th
 St.  The person 

sustained minor injuries and an ambulance responded. 

June 8  Between 11 p.m. and 9 a.m., a theft from motor vehicle occurred at an address on the 5000 block of 

Russell. 

June 12  At about 8:55 p.m., an iPhone and a backpack were stolen from an address on the 3500 block of 

West 48
th

 St. 

June 13  At about 2:50 p.m., a known suspect stole a bike at 49
th
 & Drew.  Officers were unable to locate the 

suspect at the time of the report. 

 

 

The Fulton Safety Committee meets Tuesday, July 30, at 7 p.m. at 

Lutheran Church of the Good Shepherd, 4801 France Ave. 

(Use the entrance from the parking lot on the south side.) 

 

 


